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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
             

No. 07 – 25th February 2025 
 

 Sub: Dredging Operations at Al Marjan, Ras Al Khaimah 
 

Ref : BA Chart 3174, NtM No. 04 dated 27th Jan 2025 

  

This Notice to Mariners has been issued on behalf of M/s. Van Oord Middle East Ltd, who 

will be conducting dredging operations 24x7 until 1st Apr 2025 in the basin of Al Marjan, Ras 

Al Khaimah.  

            

Restricted area of pipeline corridor marked in red. Combination of Trailing Suction Hopper 
Dredger Rotterdam and tugs are all restricted in their manoeuvrability. All vessels will carry 
their daymarks and navigation lights as such.  
 

Due to above, all vessels transiting the area must keep a sharp lookout and are requested to 
maintain a safe distance of minimum 1.5 NM from TSHD Rotterdam.  
 

Any vessels intending to enter within 1.5 NM radius of TSHD Rotterdam is required to liaise 
directly with the TSHD on VHF Ch. 11 or 16.  
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For further any queries please contact : Laura.Vosteryte@vanoord.com  or 
Mohamed.koheil@vanoord.com 
 

 

Capt. Emadeldin Hashem  
Deputy Harbour Master, RAK Ports 
 

Status of previously published notices: 
 

 

2020: 01, 2021:  21, 2022: 06,  2023: 07, 12, 14, 2024 : 03, 06, 14, 18, 19 

2025 : 03, 06 

mailto:Laura.Vosteryte@vanoord.com
mailto:Mohamed.koheil@vanoord.com

